
Updates on Actions
Planning Together



Hannah Deakin will come and see Synergy and discuss 
making the Three Pillars leaflet easier to read. They can 
also look at making a video with the help of Richard 
Lohan.

• Richard, Jane and Hannah have updated the original 3 pillars 
leaflet in a one page easy read summary

• They have also re-designed the leaflet for parents and carers

• They have just started making a video summary of the 3 
pillars approach with service users at Greenwood. 

• They will speak with Synergy about the leaflet and video



Jide to be invited to the next Disability 

Oversight Panel

Synergy are invited to all the Disability Oversight 
Meetings 
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